
ATTENTION FAMILIES
The Ray Tanner Foundation

led by Ray & Karen Tanner and Senn Brothers Produce
are providing a box of fresh produce

to our families at the 
Elderly Cottages on Thursday, July 16, 2020 

through a partnership with Senn Brothers Produce.

Boxes will be left outside your front door
on the morning of Thursday, July 16, 2020.

If you have questions, please call:
Ivan Carter (803) 609-3096
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